
PTF Annual General Meeting/ Elections 24th November, 2018 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Pakistan Tennis Federation was held at the 
PTF Complex, Islamabad on 24th November. The meeting was attended by 
representatives of the affiliated units and the PTF Management. Senator Wasim Sajjad, 
and Senator S. Dillawar Abbas, Patrons of the PTF also attended the meeting. 

After conclusion of the AGM, election of the President, Secretary and Treasurer was 
also held. Senator Wasim Sajjad acted as the Chief Election Commissioner. 
Representatives of the Pakistan Olympic Association (POA) and the Pakistan Sports 
Board (PSB) were also in attendance to witness the election process. 

Mr. Salim Saifullah Khan, current President PTF, was unanimously elected as the 
President for the next term of four years. Col. Gul Rehman [R] and Mr. Muhammad 
Khalil Chughtai were also elected unopposed as the Secretary and Treasurer 
respectively. 

After his election as President, Mr. Salim Saifullah Khan thanked the affiliated units for 
their support and reposing confidence in him and his team. He said that the vision/ way 
forward envisaged by him & his team had gained momentum and the team will continue 
to work with renewed enthusiasm for promotion of tennis in Pakistan. He further added 
that the construction of synthetic courts had upgraded the playing facilities at the 
complex, and would help attract greater tennis activities. 

 

 


